
Welcome to Northburn News. 

Friday 17th February 2017 

 
A highlight of this half term has been the Joseph show. The outstanding efforts of staff and children resulted in perfor-
mances that have left us with some very special memories. We are preparing DVDs of the show; we will make these 
available to you as soon as possible. 
 
We have welcomed some new children into Nursery who have settled well, are thoroughly enjoying investigating their 
new environment and making friends. 
 
The Valentine disco was a great success. £173.20 was raised. Thank you to the P.T.A for all your hard work. We are 
now looking forward to Pancake Flip Day, Red Nose Day, World Book Day and the Easter Fair. 
 
We have enjoyed sporting success again, with our gymnasts achieving exceptionally well at the Cramlington and Sea-
ton Valley level 2 gymnastics camp. Northburn won the event and one team will go on to represent our area in the 
Northumberland School Games in June. Please have a look at photographs on our website. 
 
Our year 6 boys’ football team have also performed exceptionally well, making it to the quarter finals of the NUFC foot-
ball tournament. 
 
Cramlington United football team are currently looking for Year 4 and Year 5 girls to come along and join them at their 
weekly training sessions. Training sessions take place at the Cramlington Sporting Club, 6-7pm every Monday. If you 
are interested, contact Holly Barron on 07971939198. 
 
Thank you to all who have completed the homework survey. It will remain open until the 28th of February. A link can be 
found on our website. Once the results have been analysed, I will provide you with an overview of the responses. 
 
We have recently acquired a defibrillator which will help safeguard staff, parents and pupils, as well as members of the 
Northburn community, who use the site for evening activities.   

 

Mrs Clare Scott 

Headteacher 

 

Yellow House are both this week’s and this half term’s house winners. Children in Yellow 
House will have a non-uniform day on Friday 3rd March 2017. 

 

School Meals 

If you have any credits or debits for school meals, you will have received notification by 
text message. Lunch money should be paid for, in advance, on a Monday morning.   

Lunches are £2.20 a day and can be paid each week or each half-term.  

£66.00 for the half- term  

£11.00 per week  

If you pay by cheque, please make it payable to Northumberland County Council and write your child’s name and class 
number on the back.  
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